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I would like to voice my concerns about the proposed Hills of Gold Wind Farm ( SSO
9679). My personal observation of the diverse birdlife in the area makes me fear the
impact of this development in an area previously largely free of large scale human
interference . I understand that bat species may be similarly affected. 

Anthony Ridgway

Mortdale NSW 2223




